
I’m a landlord in Multnomah County and I urge you to vote NO on HB 2004-A. 

This bill will have long term consequences that will actually hurt those you think 

you are trying to help. History has proved that rent control does work for those it is 

intended to help. Vote No on this bill and then look for meaningful legislation that 

will actually help in the long term. 

 

 
John Sage    

Insurance Specialist 

Stegmann Insurance Agency Inc. 

202 SE 181st Ave Ste 201 

Portland,  OR  97233 

(503) 667-7971   Fax (503)666-8110 

 

 
 

I’m never too busy to help those that are important to you.  Your referrals are sincerely 
appreciated. 

 

http://www.facebook.com/stegmann.agency

